
 

 

Dear Minister, 
 
I am very disappointed in the current government’s stance on protecting our oceans. I’m in fact 

a Liberal voter who over the last two terms of governance have been anything but impressed. I 
thought the Turnbull government would change my opinion but it hasn’t. 

 
I myself have just had the opportunity to look at coral reefs in Fiji which have been protected as 
opposed to those that haven’t. The difference is remarkable. Have you seen a reef with not a 

single sign of life before? It’s scary. 
Is this where we are heading? 

As European nations move forward in protecting our natural resources, parks and waterways, 
we in Australia are not just taking steps backward, we leaping backward. 
Is this the legacy your government chooses to leave us with? 

 
I ask that you not only save a voter from looking toward an alternative party, but you make the 

right decision in saving our marine parks. 
 
Thank you 

 
Regards, 

 
Jeff Niemski | Assistant Manager | Cleaning & Environmental Services l Crown Melbourne Limited  

t: +61 3 9292 5021 m: 0428 654 661 e: jeffn@crownmelbourne.com.au w: www.crownmelbourne.com.au   
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Please consider the environment before printing this email  
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